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Mr. Eliot Porter
Boute 1, Box 33
Santa Fe, N. M.

Dear Eliot:

This is to acknowledge receipt of the fifteen photographs, as listed, 
in your letter of November 14, for selection. As soon as we have 
made our choice, we shall return the ones we are not using. Then, as 
soon as the reproductions have been made, we shall return the remaining 
ones.

We are very happy indeed at your generous cooperation, and we assure 
you that we shall do our utmost to make the best possible reproductions.

Certainly it is not impertinent of you to demand careful treatment!
We will respect this condition!

Ansel and Virginia arrived on Saturday. Santa Fe and the visit with 
you and Aline were high points in their trip. I much enjoyed the 
Polaroid photographs of you and your house.

Thanks again for your help.

Yours ever

An Educational Memorial to George Eastman to Show the Progress in the Art and Science of Photography


